ADDT One ADOT in service to all

MEMORANDUM
TO: Authorized Dealers
FROM: Aliyah Carter

Unit Supervisor, Dealer Licensing

DATE: December 2, 2020

SUBIJECT: New Odometer Disclosure Requirements

Effective January 1, 2021 pursuant to Federal Odometer Rules, the odometer disclosure
requirement changed from 10 model years and older to 20 years for model years 2011
and newer.

2010 model year vehicles and solder are required to have an Odometer Disclosure for 10
years.
Example: A 2009 vehicle will require a 10 year disclosure requirement (until 2019).

2011 model year vehicles and newer are required to have an Odometer Disclosure for 20
years.

Example: A 2018 Vehicle will require a 20 year disclosure requirement (until 2038).

Once the vehicle has passed the required 10 or 20 year time frame, the disclosure is no
longer required.

If you have any questions, please contact Dealer licensing at MVDLU@AZDOT.GOV

Thank you for your cooperation.
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